
 

 

 

 

 

From the Chair of the Royal College of Psychiatrists in Scotland 
 
18 May 2023 

 

Dear Conference Organisers 

I am aware that our colleagues in Grampian are finalising a bid to bring the 
European Conference on Mental Health to Scotland in 2025. The Royal College of 
Psychiatrists in Scotland are delighted to support them and as the Chair of the 
College in Scotland, I am writing to add my support to this proposal. Dr Palin and 
his team are the epitome of multidisciplinary working and I know would be 
generous and enthusiastic hosts. 

As a College, we represent over 1,400 members in Scotland who possess a vast 
range of experience and expertise. Our members would be very keen to support 
this conference and would be available to share local developments, learning and 
good practice. 

If there is anything else I can do to assist you with this matter, or any further 
information that I can provide, then please let me know. 

With my very best wishes, 

Yours sincerely 

Dr Linda Findlay 

 

Chair of the Royal College of Psychiatrists in Scotland 


